CHAMINADE

COLLEGE PREPARATORY

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

November 3, 2022
Dear Neighbor,

I hope this letter finds you and your loved ones doing well. My name is Rob Webb and 1 have served as
president of Chaminade College Preparatory since 2014.

I am inviting you to one of two Neighborhood Open Houses to share Chaminade’s plans to update
existing facilities on our current high school campus, located at 7500 Chaminade Avenue, and to develop
new campus facilities located at the northwest corner of Woodlake Avenue and Saticoy Street.

DATES: Tuesday, November 15, or Monday, November 21
TIME: 5:30 to 7:30 PM

LOCATION:

Chaminade College Preparatory — Bob Hope Center

7500 Chaminade Avenue; West Hills, CA 91304

(Enter at the gate on Cobasset Street and drive up the hill to park in front of the Bob Hope Center, see enclosed map.)

Chaminade College Preparatory has been operating on the current campus since 1960. Throughout the
years, our campus facilities have evolved as we have continued to strive to create an enriched educational
experience that provides the best opportunities for our students. To serve existing campus and student
needs, we have identified a campus plan to expand our educational and athletic facilities — all of which are

necessary to allow Chaminade to remain a competitive college preparatory school within the San Fernando
Valley.

At a high level, our campus plan includes the construction of a pedestrian bridge across Saticoy Street to
safely connect both properties, development and modernization of new and existing campus facilities,
updates to existing athletic facilities, and construction of new athletic facilities on the proposed new
campus located at the northwest corner of Woodlake Avenue and Saticoy Street. Although the campus
plan includes updates that are necessary to relieve the burden on existing campus facilities, there will be no
change in student enrollment.

We look forward to meeting with you to discuss our plans and hope to continue building a strong
partnership with our community. Should you have any questions about the Neighborhood Open Houses,
please contact my office at (818) 360-4211.

Sincerely,

Dor com

Robert S. Webb
President



